Sun City Amateur Radio Club
Sun City, Arizona 85351
April’l2, 1979

Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 17, at 7130 P.M. in the
Iounge at Fairway Recreation Center. Please note the change in meeting place, made
necessary by the fact that the meeting room we most recently occupied at Lakeview
Rec Center is no longer available. This will be the last regular meeting before
next Fall, as Ladies' Night in May will take the place of the regular meeting for
that month. Further information about Ladies' Night will reach you later,

1979 Club Roster

The new membership roster is being prepared and it is hoped that it will
be ready for distribution to individual members at the next meeting., If you are
unable to attend the meeting, you may obtain your copy by mailing a stamped, self-
addressed large enwelope (4" x 93") to the Club Secretary, Rudy Barber, W7LTX, at
10329 Pine Springs Drive, Sun City, 85373, who will get it to you by return mail.
Both he and Watson Justice, AF7Y, 9711 Riviera Drive, will also have a few copies
on hand at their homes for those who prefer to pick them up there,.

§H° Rr “’ p Haakon Bang,WA7TMH, Editor

EXAMINATION- Amateur Licensing Examinations will be given on April 23, to those
whose first initial of their last names is from A thru G; on April 24 for H thru
L; and on April 25 for M thru Z. For any additional information call the U, S.
Information Center 261-3313.

NEW ARRL LICENSE MANUAL- 77th Edition, $4.00. See P. 115, April QST.

SILENT KEYS- Everett W. Flegle, W/FBU, (3/21/79) and Gene Traber (3/37/79) friends
of SCARC members. W/GX had been Chairman of the Quarter Century Club, Ariz. Chapter,

HAM GAB- W7JHQ and WA7TMH demonstrated amateur radio to 90 3rd & Lthegrade students
at Surprise, Arigzona, Gert, W7KOY, talked on 2 meters, along with a number of break-
ins, also Bola, KH6EB, on a lower-frequency band., It was real fun.

WB7AGD, Earl, is now on the 2nd stage of treatment, is doing very well and is in
good spirits,

The XYL of Howard Reeves, WA7SLZ, recently had a cataract operation and transplant,
which were successful,

Many thanks to Murray, W/XY, for helping Howard, WA7XILZ, put up his Quad,

APRIL QSL CONTEST- Bring your smallest QSL and/or your largest. M&
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